
Pesticide Rulemaking Public Comments 

 

Name: Steve Kittrell 

Email: kittrells@helenaagri.com  

Comment: I am opposed to changing the license renewal date from December 31 to 
January 31. This will just add confusion to CEU earners that go to meetings in January to 
earn New Mexico CEUs for pesticide renewal license in that year. In January, each year, 
New Mexico hay Association, New Mexico crop production association, NM cotton 
growers, and New Mexico aerial applicators all conduct their meetings for their members to 
get CEU’s for their license renewal. These meetings were set up with the calendar year 
ending for license renewal, and have been in place For many many years. Evidently the 
NMDA gives everyone off in December, and that is the main purpose for changing the date, 
that is not a very good reason in my opinion. 

 

Name: Jasmin LaBine 

Email: jasmin.labine@nutrien.com  

Comment: I am opposed to changing the license renewal date to January 31st, as this will 

interfere with the traditional timing of CEU classes. If under the new rule, CEU’s earned in 

January could potentially count towards two separate license periods 

 

Name: Emily Johnson 

Email: emily.johnson@simplot.com  

Comment: I am opposed to changing the license renewal date to January 31st, as this will 

interfere with the traditional timing of CEU classes. If under the new rule, CEU’s earned in 

January could potentially count towards two separate license periods, I would like that language 

to be incorporated into the new rule.   

 

Name: Logan McGarrah 

Email: logan.mcgarrah@corteva.com 
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Comment: I am opposed to changing the renewal dates for the licenses. The proposed changes 

will interfere with the traditional CEU earning opportunities that occur during meetings in 

January. I would like the renewal date to remain December 31st. 


